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From: Paul Curtis

Sent: 19 May 2014 19:35

To: Licensing

Subject: Nascot Arms, Stamford Road.

With regard to the application by The Nascot Arms to vary its licensing criteria:

I've been using the pub fairly frequently since the mid seventies and have only ever seen
two “incidents” there. | would, therefore, have no particular problem with the extension to
their opening hours.

I'd be less happy about seeing children in the bar later than they’re currently allowed. I'm
probably a little old-fashioned but I think that it's rather inappropriate. As the evening
progresses people tend to imbibe a little more and their language can deteriorate, along
with their tolerance. Modern parents don’t seem to believe in controlling their children and
the combination of ill-disciplined children and increasingly “relaxed” drinkers may well
result in some harsh exchanges of words, if not more.

Regards,

Paul Curtis.

P.A.Curtis, D.Pod.M.

25 Alexandra Road

Watford

WD17 4QX.







